LAC SSD

Social Services welcome to
summer interns Sophia and
Isabella. Social Services is
focusing on outreach. They
attended Pridefest, and will
have a presence at the
Farmer’s Market.BabyNet
organizations are invited to
share materials with Social
Services to have at booth
events.

LAS CUMBRES

-‘Las Cumbres starting a
monthly meeting with local
therapist, to expand their
behavioral health program
for children, youth, and
families. They are still in
the permit process for
permits for playground
equipment.Music and
Movement is twice
monthly, 2nd and 4th
Wednesday 9:30 to 10:00
drop in. Child find is
tentatively scheduled for
the fall /spring, includes
services like hearing
screening, and finger
printing.

JUNE 21, 2022

KAREN BROWN, DOULA
AND BIRTH TALK
FACILITATOR

Karen Brown, Doula, works
with families prenatal, with
the birth process and post-
natal. Has arranged a
meeting with LAMC Interim
CEOQ, Tracie Stratton on
Wednesday, June 22.
BabyNet will be
represented at the meeting,
along with others to
advocate for women’s
health in Los Alamos.

FIRST BORN

First Born has openings in
their home visiting
program and can take
families with children up
to kindergarten on a case-
by-case basis. There is a
monthly introduction to
breastfeeding class on July
12th.This is a one session
class that is best taken
shortly before baby is born
to ensure information is
fresh. The class is free and
participants receive a
breastfeeding gift bag.
Contact
welcomeatfirstbornla.org
for more information for
either of these programs.

First Born Home visitors
are taking the Mothers and
Babies Training. This
training is evidenced based
and regarding mental
health intervention. It will
be beneficial for families
who are in need of mental
health helps, but not
necessarily therapy.



FAMILY STRENGTHS
NETWORK (FSN)

‘FSN is closing for summer
break July 2nd through August
1st. FSN is hosting Summer
Splash on Friday, June 24th
from 10:00 to 12:00. Summer
Splash is fun family event
including water play, games,
music, and treats.

DISCUSSION

LAPS

LAPS: All Los Alamos
elementary schools have
openings in the preschool
program for children,
including out of district, who
are four before September
1st.




DISCUSSION (continued)

Next Meeting August 16th 2022 at 1:00




